
Beach Lacrosse – 2022 Season 

Long Beach Lacrosse Club, Inc is a registered section 501(c)(3) charitable organization.  
Our EIN is 01-0797346 
 

 
The Long Beach Lacrosse Club is looking for boys in grades 1 through 6 to play for Beach 

Lacrosse during the upcoming PAL lacrosse season.   
 

We will also be holding clinics/trainings for kindergarten aged boys.   
 

 

 
 

The 2022 Beach Lacrosse season will begin with Indoor Winter Trainings at the Long 
Island Sports Complex in Freeport.  We will then move to outdoor practices in Long Beach 

in March and then teams in grades 1 through 6 will participate in the NCPAL Spring 
Lacrosse season.   

 
Cost for the season will be $225 for grades 1 through 6.  Players new to the program 

receive a LBLC uniform set (jersey, shorts, and shirt). 
 

Cost for the K-Lax clinics is $125 and includes a BEACH Lacrosse pinnie 
 

Winter Training starts the end of November/December so please register ASAP! 
 

To register for the Beach Lacrosse, please go to:    
https://lblc.siplay.com/ 

 
Beach Lacrosse requires participants to have their own equipment (helmet, mouthpiece, 

shoulder pads, arm pads, gloves, stick). 
 

For questions please reach out to Gerry Donaghy at gdon24@gmail.com 
 
 

The Long Beach Lacrosse Club is run by local parents and offers various lacrosse sessions 
from Kindergarten through 8th grade for residents of the Long Beach School District.  
Boys and Girls participate in the Spring Season of the Nassau County Police Activity 

League (NCPAL), as well as various lacrosse tournaments throughout the year. 
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